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Headteacher's Message
Welcome back to school. I hope you all had a lovely half term break. The children were straight back to it this week and I have seen some 
excellent work throughout the year groups. Well done everyone.

It has been a very busy week here at Trawden School with lots going on! This week our Year 2 and Year 6 children had a visit from the 
Lancashire Fire and Rescue Service to talk about the importance of keeping yourself safe and also how to remain safe and alert when 
near roads. 

Mr Warrell, the History Man, came to visit our Year 5 children to help them with their topic on Anglo Saxons and Vikings. He also helped 
our Year 6 children, in his very unique and exciting way, to understand and learn more about their topic on World War 2. 

Well done to our Year 3 children for their amazing assembly this morning. I’m sure the parents and carers, who were able to join us, 
would agree - they all did a “rockingly” great job!

We have been receiving lots of extreme reading photographs. WOW you have been busy! Please note that the closing date is Monday 3rd

March, so if you have not already done so, get reading in extreme places and send your photo’s into the office: 
bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk
Don’t forget that children need to bring in book/s to swap with each other on Tuesday and come dressed ready for a comfy reading day 
(pj’s, onesies, blankets and cushions!) for a fee of £2.

Please look out for your child’s class update newsletter along with this one, as these will have lots of important information and dates for 
your diary regarding your child’s learning journey at school. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me or the school office if you have any concerns at all, our door is always open.

Kind regards
Mrs L Stinchon

mailto:bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk


Thank you!
THANK YOU!

● Thank you very much to Aimee Owen for kindly donating their lottery winnings back 
to school 
REMEMBER:- “You have to be in it to win it”

If you would like to support school by joining our school lottery please follow the link;

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/trawden-forest-primary-school

Thank you to Mrs Khan, Mrs Greenwood, Mrs Wrigglesworth, Miss Farmer and Mrs 
Chippendale for kindly donating some wonderful books to our school library.

Thank you to Mrs Hanslip for kindly donating a fantastic dragon castle with dragons 
included! 

A big thank you also to Jade in Year 4 for donating her play kitchen to school – we really 
appreciate it!

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/trawden-forest-primary-school


World Book Week  
To continue to celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of reading at home and building on from the success of last year, in school we 
are holding our annual WORLD CLASS BOOK WEEK packed full of activities and shared events!

 Monday 3rd March
 Last day for children to email or bring in a photograph of them reading in the most EXTREEM place they can think of!

 Tuesday 4th March
 PJ and pillow day – children can come in comfy pj’s/onesies and bring a pillow/cushion for a fee of £2 so that they can read in 

comfort!
 Book Swap Day – children all bring in books they have read and no longer need and swap it (them) with another child!

 Wednesday 5th March
 Special Author visiting school – class workshops – see further details on the next slide 

 Thursday 6th March
 “Masked Reader” assembly
 Guess the teacher’s favourite book – class challenge
 Swap a teacher story session

 Friday 7th March 
 World Book day – Children can dress up as their favourite character and bring the book into school
 Parent/Carer “share a story” afternoon – one parent or family member is invited in to school to share a story and book related 

activities including a “Book Quiz” £1 each (so don’t forget your purse!) – the invitation letter and reply slip has been sent home. If 
it has been misplaced please ask the office as we MUST have all replies in by Wednesday 5th March so that we can be 
organised.



Wednesday 5th March



Science Fair – 14th March
It is time again to plan our annual Key Stage Science Fairs! 
The focus of our Science Fair this year will be: ‘change and adapt’ 
in with the official theme for British Science Week 2025 
If your child/ren would like to enter our very popular Science Fair, 
they must complete a test, survey, or experiment that shows a 
connection to ‘change and adapt’.

 Project Due Date:- the morning of Friday 14th March.                                                          
 We will be hosting 2 Science Fairs:- KS1: 9:30am – 11:00am  

and   KS2: 1:30pm – 3:00pm. 
 Family members are invited to come and join in with the 

Science Fair and view the projects.
 Results and Prizes:- All winners will be announced on 

Monday 24th March during a whole school assembly. There 
will be Science prizes for the top 3 places for each Key 
Stage! 

 Judges:- Are you free on Friday 14th March? Do you have a 
keen interest in Science? Would you be able to help judge 
the science fair? If so, please get in contact with the school 
office before Friday 7th March to volunteer. 

We look forward to another fun filled Science Fair in school.
For more information see the letter emailed home! 

Happy experimenting!
Mrs Atkinson



After School – Extra curricular Activities

● Monday – Karate with Sensei Simon :- weekly 3.30pm – 5.00pm (Years 1-

6) *Places available - please contact;  enquiries@budokaimartialarts.org for 

more information

● Wednesday – Dodgeball/Bench Ball with Miss Gallagher – 3.30pm –

4.30pm  * FULL 

● **Letter sent home today full of details on how to book on to next half 

terms extra curricular club delivered by EDSTART :- JAG TAG 

KS1 Tuesdays 3.30-4.30pm

KS2 Wednesdays 3.30-4.30pm

mailto:enquiries@budokaimartialarts.org


● Monday 3rd March – World Book Week activities start – see the other slide for details

● Friday 7th March – Book character dress-up day, come dressed as your favourite book 

character or bring a prop connected to the book – Lets celebrate reading!

● Friday 14th March - Science fair – KS1 am and KS2 pm

● Tuesday 18th March – Parents Evening 5pm – 7:30pm (letter out next week)

● Wednesday 19th March – Parents Evening 3:30pm – 6pm

● Tuesday 25th March – KS1 Mothers Day Pop up Shop

● Wednesday 26th March – KS2 Mothers Day Pop up Shop

- EYFS trip to Blackpool Zoo

● Thursday 27th March – Great British Spring Clean Day – whole school taking part

● Friday 28th March – EYFS class assembly 9.05am – parents/carers invited

● Friday 4th April – Bunny Bounce – donations for Pendleside Hospice

- finish for Easter holiday (we return on Tuesday 22nd April)

Dates for your Diary


